New Member of the 28th Council

Interview with Dr Hu Pei Lin

Interviewed by Dr Fok Wai Yee Rose, FCFP(S), Editor (Team A)

CFPS welcomes our new Council member, Dr Hu Pei Lin.

College Mirror (CM): Thank you Pei Lin for
agreeing to serve in the 28th CFPS Council.
What are your thoughts when you were first
invited to join the Council?

Dr Hu Pei Lin (HPL): | was really honoured
when invited to join the Council. Many of the
Council members are role models and old
friends. | was excited at the thought of being
able to ‘see’ them virtually and work with
them again. | have benefited from the College’s
training programmes in the past, all the way
from GDFM modules to the FCFP(S), so | am
also happy for the opportunity to give back.

CM: What do you envisage in your role & task in the
Council?

HPL: My role is to give input on matters affecting the broad
primary care community, as well as issues pertaining to the
running of the College; and serve in subcommittees that
may be drawn up as and when required. | work in SingHealth
Polyclinics, so | hope to be able to share my perspectives
based on my experiences working in the public sector.

CM:Are there any areas that you would like to
advocate for?

HPL: | would like to advocate for two areas at
the opposite spectrum of care. The first area
is maintaining a lifestyle free from disability
for the elderly and those who will be elderly
soon. The other is care of the newborn and
their parents, and especially follow-up of the
mental and physical health of the parents. This
is a topic very close to my heart.

CM: As a working Mum and clinic director
of Marine Parade Polyclinic, do you have any
concerns in terms of time and commitments?

HPL:I have a 4-year-old and a | -year-old, and meetings that
occur in the evenings also coincide with the busiest time
in the household (dinner, bath, extreme negotiations, some
warfare, and finally bedtime).Thus, I'm really grateful for the
ability to "meet" virtually.
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CM: Can you share your goals and plans for the future?

HPL: | work as the clinic director of a polyclinic, so my
immediate goal is to really get my clinic colleagues to bond
and move forward as one; and strengthen our work with
other partners in the community. When things are less

hectic at home, | want to take up more of the graduate
diplomas in important areas like mental health and palliative
care. Unrelated to work, | want to learn watercolour
painting and roller-blading.




